From: Conder, Haskell P

To: Patterson. Heather, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Blair, Yvonne B

Subject: RE: Delienation B-10 ext

Date: Monday, September 26, 2016 1:07:26 PM

Everyone, the one call is not going to clear for Tuesday morning delineation. So can we start on
Wednesday morning at 9:00. Sorry for the inconvenience .

Thanks

Hack Conder
Compliance Coordinator
DCP Midstream, LP
1625 W. Marland
Hobbs, NM 88240

(432) 557- 1127 mobile
(575) 397-5584 office
(575) 397-5598 fax

From: Conder, Haskell P

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 3:48 PM

To: 'Patterson, Heather, EMNRD'; ‘agroves@slo.state.nm.us’

Cc: Blair, Yvonne B; Walker, Clayton D; Johnson, Shannon D; Valencia, Israel
Subject: Delienation B-10 ext

Everyone, we have scheduled delineation at the B-10 Ext line leak on Sept, 271 at 09:00. If you
have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Thanks

Hack Conder
Compliance Coordinator
DCP Midstream, LP
1625 W. Marland
Hobbs, NM 88240

(432) 557- 1127 mobile
(575) 397-5584 office
(575) 397-5598 fax
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